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               1st October 2015 
Dear Parents and carers 
 
I am writing to clarify the information I sent out on the newsletter on Monday 
regarding Family Worship and would like to apologise for any confusion this 
may have caused.  Family Worship will continue to take place on a Thursday 
morning at 9.00am and each class will have the opportunity throughout the 
year on the following dates: 
 
Reception – 28.01.16 
Year One – 28.04.16 
Year Two – 04.02.16 
Year Three – 17.03.16 
Year Four – 05.05.16 
Year Five – 12.11.15 
Year Six – 24.09.15 
 
Key Stage One (Reception, Year One and Year Two) will also have their 
Harvest Festival in school at 9.00am on 08.10.15.  This will be for Key Stage 
One families only and we would like to ask for a maximum of two adults per 
child due to fire regulations.  Please bring in donations of tinned, packet or 
dried food from Monday 5th October.  This will be shared between Foodbank 
and Somewhere to Go, a charity supporting the homeless in Weston. 
 
As previously mentioned we would also like to invite you to other Worships 
throughout the year.  These are held on a Friday morning at 9.00am and give 
us the opportunity to worship with members of the wider community.  You are 
invited to join us on the following dates: 
 
02.10.15 – Auntie Barbara 
09.10.15 – Peter Lynch 
23.10.15 – Mike Tedstone 
06.11.15 – Reverend Geoff 
13.11.15 – Auntie Barbara 
20.11.15 -  Reverend Jenny 
04.12.15 – Reverend Geoff 
11.12.15 – Reverend Jenny 
18.12.15 – Reverend Geoff 
 
If you have any further queries or comments please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Michelle Bamford 
Headteacher 

Email: worlebury.pri@n-somerset.gov.uk 
Website: www.worlebury.n-somerset.sch.uk 
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